
Are you homeless? Living in a shelter? Are you doubled up 
with other people due to loss of housing? Are you confused 
and have questions on how to enroll your child in Salem 
Public Schools? 

Your school-age children may qualify for certain rights and 
protections under the federal McKinney-Vento Act.  

	
  	
  

	
  
	
  

If	
  your	
  child	
  is	
  eligible	
  they	
  may	
  receive	
  the	
  following	
  services:	
  
• Transportation	
  to	
  and	
  from	
  the	
  school	
  of	
  origin,	
  if	
  you	
  request	
  this.	
  
• 	
  Free	
  school	
  breakfast	
  and	
  lunch.	
  
• A	
  free,	
  appropriate	
  public	
  education.	
  
• Enroll	
  in	
  school	
  immediately	
  and	
  attend	
  classes.	
  

For	
  more	
  information,	
  please	
  contact	
  Salem	
  Public	
  Schools	
  Homeless	
  Liaison:	
  

Jodi	
  Connolly	
  	
  	
  jodiconnolly@salemk12.org	
  	
  	
  	
  (978)	
  825-­‐3601	
  


